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North Staffs Pony Club 
Dressage League!

We shall be running a Dressage League from 1st September 2024 to 31st August 2025. All you 
need to do is send Natalie a photo by email of your dressage score sheet, from any dressage 
competition you have attended. (Riding club/PC/BD/local shows, etc) The more you attend, the 
points you will gain in the league. This is open to all members of our pony club, any age & ability. 


